CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08416-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:44 PM

To: ‘pat.grierson@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Ms. Grierson.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: pat.grierson@everyactioncustom.com <pat.grierson@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:20 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

We need to be a state that promotes natural energy resources and this needs to be a priority! We have neglected this
long enough. | support policies that make the use of solar power feasible and in the long run, will bring the cost of these
technologies down through market driven principals.

| know a little about this, we need to be moving towards a new energy future for jobs and energy security.

Sincerely,

Patricia Grierson
3596 Idle Hour Dr Orlando, FL 32822-3036





